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I don’t know how many of you found yourselves glued to the television 
coverage of the funeral on Monday, but I have to admit that I got drawn 
into the spectacle and the pageantry and spent more of my day on the 
sofa than planned. Watching the events unfold focused my thoughts on 
the service of Queen Elizabeth II to our nation and the commonwealth. It 
takes a very special person and an incredible amount of faith to remain 
steadfast for such a long period of time. As a staff, we pray that our 
service to the Sambourne family positively impacts the wider community 
and makes a little difference. 

A huge thank you to all that have attended this week’s meet the                             
teacher events and we look forward to seeing Robin parents on Monday. 
We hope you have found these sessions informative, enjoyed a glimpse 
of classroom life for your child and had the opportunity to ask questions. 
If you were not able to join us please do speak to the class teacher if you 
have any questions or concerns. 

Next Wednesday we are again off to church for our collective worship, 
we would like to remind all parents that you are welcome to join us 
fortnightly for these services in the church at 9am. They are also a great 
opportunity to meet other parents over tea and coffee afterwards. 

Have a great weekend everyone, 

Regards, 

Mr Albrow 

Headteacher 

 DIARY DATES 
26th Sept. Robin Class Meet the Teacher, 2:15pm 

5th Oct. Swallow Class Inspire Session, 1:15pm 

6th Oct. PTFA tuck shop & uniform sale, 3:15pm 

12th Oct. Harvest Festival, 9:00am 

14th Oct. PTFA Family Fun Night. 

18th Oct. Wren Inspire Session, 1:15pm 

20th to 30th Oct. Half term holiday. 

1st Nov. School Photographs, 9:00am 

2nd Nov. Flu vaccinations 

9th & 10th Nov. Parents Evenings 

11th Nov. Act of Remembrance, 10:45am 

16th & 17th Nov. Air ambulance, first aid training. 

18th Nov. Children in Need 

24th Nov. Sparrow Inspire Session, 1:15pm 

8th Dec. Christmas Jumper Day 

14th Dec. Christmas Service, 9:00am 

15th Dec. Key Stage One Nativity Play 

16th Dec. Last day of term. 

This terms core value: Trust 
Next week’s theme: Who do we trust? 

The bible never once says, ‘Figure it out,’ but over and over it says, ‘Trust God,’ 
he’s already got it figured out. 

Trust in the Lord with all your heart.  Proverbs 3:5 
Man Says…’Show me and I’ll trust you.’  God Says….’Trust me and I’ll show you.’ 

Psalm 126.6 

 

  

Learn to Love - Love to Learn 

 



 

Safeguarding 

 

 Allergies 

We are an allergy aware school wishing to make our 
environment as safe as possible for all pupils. We do not 
serve products containing nuts in our canteen and do not use 
nuts in our food technology lessons. Where a child has a high 
response to a particular allergen, we may ask classes to 
avoid certain products in their lunch boxes. Please ensure 
that the school and your child’s teacher are aware of any 
allergies. If your child has a severe allergic reaction that 
requires the administration of medication please follow the 
guidance under Medical in the Parent A-Z. 

https://www.sambourne.wilts.sch.uk/pupils-and-
parents/parents-a-to-z 

If you would like more information on Allergies and 
advice/guidance this is a useful website. 

www.allergyuk.org 

easyfundraising 

Please remember to use easyfundraising every time you shop online! Over 7,000 brands will donate, so you can raise FREE 
donations for us no matter what you’re buying. These donations really help us out, so please sign up if you haven’t yet. It’s 
easy and FREE! You can get started at: 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/sambourneprimary/?utm_campaign=raise-more&utm_medium=clipboard&utm_content=rm-cpl 

 

Open Day – Kingdown School  

 

 

 

Menus – Autumn Term 

Children in YR, Y1 and Y2 and benefit related meals will 
automatically be ordered a hot meal each week by the 
school office.  If you would like your child to have the 
vegetarian option on any day, please inform the school 
office via admin@sambourne.wilts.sch.uk. All other children 
can book a meal via ParentPay. 
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